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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

TOWN OF BEAUX ARTS VILLAGE 
WASHINGTON 

 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission will hold a public hearing during its regular meeting 
at 7:00pm on Thursday, June 20, 2024, for discussion on the Comprehensive Plan. 
 
Interested persons are encouraged to attend.  If you wish to review materials prior to the meeting or to 
submit written comments, please contact the Deputy Clerk at bldgdept@beauxarts-wa.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated this 6th day of June, 2024 
 
 
 
 
______________________________________ 
Addie Tych, Deputy Town Clerk 
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